Mipnesota
Coalition for the
Homeless

Oppose the Federal Tax Reform Bill

Take Action Today
1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Contact your Representative and ask them to vote NO on their tax bill!

Last week, the House of Representatives voted YES on a federal tax bill that could deal a
massive blow to affordable housing production throughout the state. The Senate is gearing up to
vote on their amended federal tax bill this week! While the Senate's version preserves critical
housing resources that are slated for elimination in the House-passed version, both bills
increase the federal debt by at least $1.5 trillion, putting future federal investments in affordable
housing and community development — as well as other vital programs that help struggling
families and individuals meet their basic needs - at risk of deep cuts.

Here’s a script:

"Dear Congress member [their name], my name is [your name] and | live in [city/state]. |
am calling to ask that you vote NO on any tax bill that does not reinvest housing dollars into
affordable rental homes for individuals and families with the greatest needs. We know
where we live impacts everything, and with this legislation, low income working families
would largely miss out on any tax benefits. Please vote NO! Thank you."

LAWMAKER

Rep. Erik Paulsen (202) 225-2871 @RepErikPaulsen
Rep. Tom Emmer (202) 225-2331 @RepTomEmmer
Rep. Jason Lewis (202) 225-2271 @RepJasonlLewis
Sen. Amy Klobuchar (202) 224-3244 @amyklobuchar
Sen. Al Franken (202) 224-5641 @alfranken

Gov. Mark Dayton  (651) 201-3400 @GovMarkDayton

Use these hashtags to
amplify our message!

#TaxReform ngq’
#PreservePABs Homes for All

#HO“’IES4A"MN Where we live impacts everything

Let Fatima Moore know if you've made your calls! Fatima@mnhomelesscoalition.org



https://www.cbpp.org/research/federal-tax/jct-estimates-amended-senate-tax-bill-skewed-to-top-hurts-many-low-and-middle
mailto:Fatima@mnhomelesscoalition.org

